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Kirkstyle’s Newsletter

August 2012
Welcome back! -We hope that you have all had a super summer break and are glad to have your children return to school. The children have returned and look well rested and raring to go! 

Welcome to new staff!

As you are aware we have welcomed some new team members: - Miss. Nicola Finnegan in Rm. 16, Pr.4 has already had the chance to meet and work with their new teacher prior to the holidays. 
Nicola McCormack has been assigned the new Active schools Coordinator for Kilmarnock Learning Community and her office will be based in Kirkstyle Primary School.

Letters and Returns

We can only apologize in advance for the number of letters that you will receive this week but procedures and routines need to get put in place, please check your child’s school bag daily and read and return any replies asap to assist us in this matter. Letters due out:

· Primary 1 school lunch invite

· Photograph request from Tempest

· Gymnastics After school Pr.3 and 4

· Massage in School Pr.3

· Acceptable Usage of ICT, Mobile Phone Policy and Pupil Photographs slip

· Annual Data Check – please ensure you keep the school informed of any personal details that change throughout the session.

· EV5/ Permission for local outings – this one will cover the session for walks and local trips.
School Clothing 

I would like to thank all parents for their continued support in ensuring the dress code of Kirkstyle is upheld. We certainly see pupils who look exceptionally smart, with self respect and pride in being part of our school and in so doing they convey this message to all visitors to Kirkstyle.

However can I please remind you to clearly label all clothing including; jackets and sweatshirts as we often find it difficult to return lost items to their rightful owners, if there are no names on the clothing. 

Any old school clothing is greatly received in school for spares in emergencies and also don’t forget our Ragbag recycling project with bins inside and outside the school.
Photographer

This week the school photographer will take individual and family group portraits on Wednesday 22.08.12. The pupils seemed to enjoy the experience of having their photographs taken and a lot of laughs were heard from the Hall. The pupils all return home with a proof for you to view and all orders and money must be sent to the school prior to orders being fulfilled. Last date for orders through the school is Friday 07.09.12.

Primary 1 School Lunches

We have been delighted to see 37 Primary 1 pupils start their school career, here at Kirkstyle and we would hope that they have been made to feel welcome in the school and the playground. Our catering staff would now like to offer parents and carers of Pr.1 pupils the opportunity to sample school lunches prior to the children beginning their first full day at school. Therefore we have arranged a taster lunch session on Thursday 3oth August 2012 at 12.00 noon. 
Improvement Planning & Policies

It is the school’s responsibility to update and improve procedures and to improve the quality of learning and teaching experiences your children participate in. This year the school is focusing on East Ayrshire priorities and our action plan following our HMIe inspection last year:

· Positive behavior: Restorative practices, 1,2,3 Magic and Massage in Schools

· Teacher Learning Communities to develop outcomes and experiences in Art

· Health and Well Being – Substance misuse (including Shared responsibility transition project)

· Reading
· Assessment and Moderation
We also continue with items from last session plan to ensure these are maintained:

· I.C.T; GLOW & online activities
· Assessment is for Learning
· Phonics and Spelling
· Literacy; Big Writing (3 year plan)
We will continue to consult and seek your approval and advice on some of these matters relating to school improvement. 
 We hope that we can rely on your continued support and constructive feedback. 
We have attached a school holiday sheet for your information and a list of arranged dates for the next term- we will keep you informed on each newsletter of additions to this list.

Diary Dates

22.08.12 – TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHER

23.08.12 – Upper primary teachers at Kilmarnock Academy for literacy with S1

24.08.12 - Upper primary teachers at Kilmarnock Academy for literacy with S1

28.08.12 – After school gymnastics 1

30.08.12  - Upper primary teachers at Kilmarnock Academy for literacy with S1

30.08.12 – Primary 1 and parents for taster school lunch

31.08.12 - Upper primary teachers at Kilmarnock Academy for literacy with S1

31.08.12 – Massage in Schools for Primary 3

03.09.12 – Primary 1 full day

04.09.12 PARENT COUNCIL MEETING 6.30pm

04.09.12- After school gymnastics 2

06.09.12 – Primary 4 & 4/5 to Dean Castle

07.09.12 – Massage in Schools

11.09.12 - After school gymnastics 3

14.09.12 – Massage in Schools

18.09.12 – Primary 3 Pond dipping at Culzean

18.09.12 - After school gymnastics 4

21.09.12 – HOLIDAY

24.09.12 – HOLIDAY

25.09.12 - After school gymnastics 5

26.09.12 – Speech & Language Therapist meeting with parents

27.09.12 - Speech & Language Therapist meeting with parents

28.09.12 – Massage in Schools

01.10.12 - Speech & Language Therapist meeting with parents

02.10.12 - Speech & Language Therapist meeting with parents

02.10.12 – After school gymnastics 6

05.10.12 – Massage in schools

09.10.12 – Primary 6 pupils to Danger Detectives
10.1012 – PARENTS AFTERNOON & EVEN

12.10.12 – Massage in schools – Parents session






